| would like to urge the members of this committee to reject the proposed amendment to SB 719. This
proposed amendment to legally confiscate an individuals legally owned firearms (or knives?), is just a last
minute back door shady gun control scheme.

What does this amendment have do with the original bill? Of course we all want to improve the efficiency
of the courts. Why do we even need a bill to improve the efficiency of the courts?

Please reject this back door gun control scheme amendment. Thank you, Bill Muntz



